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As a resident of Sliger Mine Road, I beg you not to put more campsites down at Cherokee Bar. 
Our road is already dangerous as it is.  I know you say the road will be 'improved' but that would
really have a negative impact on our lives up here. We moved here for the quiet, slow lifestyle. 
When there is an event down at Cherokee Bar such as Western States Run or Tevis, you can
really tell the difference between the drivers who live here and the visitors as the out-of-towners
almost run you off the road with speed and not keeping to the right.

Again, I strongly object to increased camping and traffic on Sliger Mine.

Betty A Blankenship
2001 Camino Cumbre
Greenwood, CA
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